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We received 23 ballot responses and the officers for the coming year will be:
0 Buddy Jones — President
0 Helen McWilliams — Vice President
o Gerri Moler — Secretary
o Craig Ciurca — Treasurer

The responses we received for the annual dues credit for the officers was an even split between
50% & 100% credit, therefore, the officers will receive 50% credit for the up coming year.
Our east fountain has been removed from the pond for servicing.

Our minutes for the annual meeting are now posted.

Mailbox supplies are very limited, so please maintain your mailbox by oiling the door hinges
with a water proof lubricant.

The invasive weeds in and around our ponds will be sprayed in early September.



